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To Whom It May Concern:

I strongly oppose the LNG export proposal by Pieridae Energy which is seeking approval to export gas using the
M&N pipeline. Fracked gas and other extreme extraction technologies, together with transport and burning of fossil
fuels, cannot be justified in view of its threats to human health and safety, and unacceptable risk to the future
sustainability of life in the face of climate change. Do NOT support the Pieredale Energy proposal. We do not need
that type of economic and environmental disaster that will benefit only a very few humans, and even those for a
very short time, until the resources run out or accidents shut it down.

Thank you.

Linda Haley

Marblehead, MA 01945
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